
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Carrigan Auto Sales, Inc. and Cherokee Auto Auction, Inc. have been customers of 
AATAC for the past 15 years.  We have always been pleased with the performance of all 
products purchased, including rollbacks and beds. 
 
The friendly staff at AATAC has always been a pleasure to work with and has always 
been concerned about meeting our needs.  We have all intensions of continuing our 
relationship with AATAC, and look forward to many more years of service.  We would, 
and have recommended AATAC to many potential buyers. 
 
Carrigan Auto Sales, Inc. 
Cherokee Auto Auction, Inc. 


